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Public Notice 
 

Notice of Availability 
Combined Final Environmental Impact Statement/Record of Decision 

 
This notice advises the public that a Combined Final Environmental Impact Statement/Record 
of Decision (FEIS/ROD) for the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway Project was signed by the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) on August 15, 2019.  The Combined FEIS/ROD explains 
the basis for the Selected Alternative and defines the measures that will be incorporated into 
the project to mitigate potential impacts.  It also addresses comments received from the public 
and agencies during the public and agency review period and signifies the conclusion of the 
environmental review process.  The Combined FEIS/ROD incorporates information from the 
Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) and the Supplemental DEIS as the basis for the 
decision.   

With a Selected Alternative and issuance of the Combined FEIS/ROD, ALDOT can move forward 
with the next phase of project delivery by issuing a Request for Proposals from the three teams 
pursuing the project.  ALDOT will continue to work with elected officials to secure additional 
funding sources to deliver the project and buy down the toll.  

In accordance with Section 102(2)(c) of the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (P.L. 91-
190) and Federal Highway Administration guidelines, the Combined FEIS/ROD is made available 
to the public.  It can be downloaded by visiting the project website at: 
www.mobileriverbridge.com.  

Hard copies of the Combined FEIS/ROD will be made available for public review at the following 
locations: 

• Alabama Department of Transportation, Southwest Region Office, 1701 I-65 West 
Service Road North, Mobile, Alabama 36618 

• Alabama Department of Transportation, Design Bureau Office, 1409 Coliseum 
Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36110. 
 

Requests for a DVD electronic copy or a hard copy of the Combined FEIS/ROD can be made by 
sending an e-mail to ALDOT at mrbenvironmental@dot.state.al.us.   
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